March 5, 2004
FCC Registration No. 0004-3337-12

Application No. 32

Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D. C. 20554

Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau

Application is hereby made by Illinois Consolidated Telephone Company (ICTC) for Special Permission to
waive Sections 61.58 and 61.59 of the Commission’s Rules to withdraw without becoming effective
Transmittal No. 120 issued by ICTC and bearing F.C.C. No. 2. Application is further made for Special
Permission to waive Section 61.74 of the Commission’s Rulesin order for ICTC to cross reference ICTC's
website.

On February 24, 2004, ICTC filed Transmittal No. 120, to incorporate new special access high capacity
term discount rates and language; revise and incorporate general regulations language for Payment of
Rates, Charges and Deposits; incorporate new language for ordering options for switched access and
special access; revise channel mileage termination language; increase rates for basic and overtime labor;
reviseand incorporate new jurisdictional verification language; introduce Symmetric Digital Subscriber
Line Access Service language and rates; and create an offering for wholesale digital subscriber line rates.
The revisions were scheduled to become effective March 10, 2004.

With this application, ICTC requests permission to waive Sections 61.58 and 61.59 of the Commission’s
Rulesin order to restore current effective material and withdraw tariff material filed under Transmittal No.
120. ICTC wishesto withdraw Transmittal No. 120 without becoming effective in order to review issues
identified by the Commission Staff. A waiver of Section 61.58 is requested to permit the revised tariff
material to become effective on less than one day’ s notice. A waiver of Section 61.59 is requested to
permit revisions to tariff material that has not yet become effective and to reinstate currently effective tariff
rates and regulations.

After reviewing the issuesidentified by Commission Staff, ICTC plansto refile the proposed tariff
revisions. With this application, ICTC further requests permission to waive Section 61.74 of the
Commission’s Rules because in the refiled tariff revisions, it would like to make a cross reference to
ICTC's website where end users can determine if end user lines are DSL capable.

The required $695.00 fee has been sent under separate cover to the Mellon Bank in Pittsburgh, PA. Please
address any correspondence regarding this transmittal to either me at the address listed above: 121 S. 17"
Street Mattoon, IL 61938, by telephone at (217) 235-3316, or by fax at (217) 234-3119 or to Rob Strait at
2055 Anglo Drive, Suite #201, Colorado Springs, CO 80918, by telephone at (719) 531-6342, or by fax at
(719) 531-0788.

Very truly yours,

Thomas O. McMinn
Regulatory Services



